
 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF SAN PABLO  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MONDAY, JUNE 5, 2017 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of San Pablo, State of California, will 

hold a public hearing on the following item: 

 

PLAN1612-0007: City of San Pablo Zoning Ordinance Amendments on Wireless 

Telecommunications Facilities.  To consider amendments to the Zoning Ordinance Sections 17.62.200, 

17.70.030 AND Tables 17.32-A, 17.34-A AND 17.36-A, and adding Section 17.62.300 relating to 

wireless telecommunications facilities to address Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 

regulations and to address the needs of San Pablo. The proposed ordinance addresses minor wireless 

telecommunications facilities added to existing towers as well as standards for major wireless 

telecommunications facilities. This is a City initiated project and the proposed amendments apply 

citywide. The project is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act per guideline 15305 Minor 

Alterations in Land Use Limitations, with no potential for causing a significant effect on the environment. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that said hearing of the City Council will be on Monday, the 

5th day of June, 2017. The meeting will be held at the hour of 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers 

located at One Alvarado Square, 13831 San Pablo Avenue, San Pablo, CA. 94806 at which time and place 

all persons interested may appear and be heard thereon. Questions may be directed to the City of San Pablo 

Development Services Department at (510) 215-3030. 

 

NOTE: If you challenge this item in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone 

else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the 

Planning Commission at, or prior to, the public hearing. 

 

If you need Spanish language assistance, please contact Development Services at (510) 215-3030. Si 

necesita asistencia en español, por favor contacte al Departmento de Servicios de Desarrollo al (510) 215-

3030.  

  

Elizabeth Dunn, Planner 

Development Services Department  


